
Friday 16th May 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have had a fantastic week of learning and we are now approaching the end of our 

topic on the farm; its lovely to see that they are retaining so much information. We hear their 

conversations in class as they play with the animals, talking about baby animals such as piglets, 

foals and mummy pigs. They even had a dinosaur day with Mrs Murray during the week which 

involved lots of fun activities!  

 

Next Week 

We will focus on transportation: 

 

CL (Communication & Language) - Tractor, truck, lorry, carry, load and safety 

Gross motor – Dance and movement 

Fine motor – Tracing, drawing and threading 

Art – Painting and sticking 

Snack – raisins & ricecakes, apples, peppers & cucumbers, satsumas, broccoli. 

 

Notices: 

Please can we politely remind you to come down the ramp for drop off and collecting children so 

that the stairs remain clear! 

Also please remember to label all of the childrens’ clothing items and apply sunscreen, even on 

cloudy days, before school. 

We look forward to seeing you for your Parent Teacher Meeting next week. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila 


